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NEIL GOVAN REPORT 
 
Mr Govan spoke to his report, a copy of which had previously been circulated.   
 
He highlighted the need for investment in classroom technology and a paper would be prepared for 
consideration by the Finance Committee at a future meeting. 
 
He gave updates on the current activities of the primary and secondary schools, teaching staff professional 
learning and the ESOS service. 
 
No decisions were taken by the Board. 
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